
Parents/Guardians, 

We will have a pick-up/drop-off day for materials and packets on Thursday, May 

21 from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

Just pull through the car line, let the staff member (who meets your car) know 

what you are picking up, give her/him what you are dropping off and we will 

bring out your items. 

PICK-UP 

• Middle School and Elementary Students may pick up belongings, if they left anything 

here before the school closure.  Teachers have put their belongings in bags with their 

names. 

• Elementary Students may pick up Summer Workbooks.  This work is not mandatory, but 

it will be a great way to keep those skills sharp. 

• Report cards and snap codes, for 2020-2021 registration, may be picked up. 

DROP-OFFS 

• Middle School and Elementary students may drop off any textbooks, school items, 

uniforms, or library books that they need to return.  

CHROME BOOKS DO NOT NEED TO BE RETURNED UNTIL JULY.  If you 

received MiFi (hot spot) through Baldwin County, they will be turned off in July. 

If you owe lunch fees, please go online or call the school to take care of these. 

Registrationfor all students will be open May 22.  You will need your snap 

codethat will be with the report card.  Just go to bcbe.org and look at the left-hand 

column to click on registration.  If you don’t see it there, look under parent 

information.  

Summer 

Elementary students will be provided with MyON, a reading program to keep 

students reading books and keeping their skills sharp.  We will have incentives for 

those that meet certain goals.  Details coming soon. 

Elementary Students may also continue working on Freckle this summer. 
 


